To all Coaches

Training on Gibson Park

Thank you for volunteering to coach your team for 2012. We hope you have an enjoyable season.

It would greatly assist in the maintenance of the fields if you could follow these instructions.

*   Don't train on the park if the grounds are closed. With inclement weather you can check the club's website:  http://www.thirroulfootball.com.au   or Wollongong City Council's ground status: http://www.wollongong.nsw.gov.au/facilities/sportrec/Pages/sportsgrounds.aspx
There are no exceptions.

*    Do not conduct shuttle or repetitive drills on any field surface. Use off the field     areas. The damage caused puts players at risk during matches and requires someone else to repair it. Offenders will be caught and executed.

· Please consider that you are sharing the park. Look at the number of teams training on your day and adjust your training area accordingly. Talk to the other coaches. 

· Do not remove barrier tape from goalmouths or areas under repair. You don't have special permission and it's been put up for a reason.

· If the ground underfoot makes wet sounds when you walk on it, it's too wet to use. Move to a dry area.  The same applies if the ground is soft and leaves imprints when you step on it.

· Move your drills around. Don't work constantly in the same area. It causes compaction and wear.

Take the time to repair divots. Get your players and your parents to help

· No Junior training on Tuesday and Thursday nights from 6:30pm. Our Senior men train then and it is simply far too dangerous to have junior players in the vicinity.

· Report all damage to Ground Maintenance 42675354 or the Secretary 42681641

· Never whinge or complain about the playing surface and discourage your players and parents from doing the same. 

We have a lot of people using the fields. Please think before using and have lots of fun.   Love the Park

